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9th October 2018  

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Maple Class would like to invite you to their Autumn Celebration of Learning on Thursday 18th 
October from 2.15pm to 3.00pm.  
 
As part of our ‘I am Unique’ topic, we have been focusing on our senses and would like to share 
some of the experiments and activities that we have been doing.  
 
We would be grateful if you could complete the reply slip below and return it by  Monday 15th October 
2018 so that we have an idea of how many people are going to be able to attend. 
 
We are very excited and hope to see you there!  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sawyer 
 
 
 

 
 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Maple Class Celebration of Learning – Thursday 18th October 2018 
 
 
Pupil Name …………………………………………………………………………  
 
I will be attending /I will be unable to attend (Please cross out as appropriate)  
 
 
 
Parent Signature ……………………………………. Date ………………… 

 
 


